
 

 

 
 

   12.09.2024 

 

Important information for our business partners 

Change of company name 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

In order to proactively expand and strengthen our positioning in view of the dynamic changes in 

national and international markets, we have changed our company name as of 12.09.2024 for 

strategic reasons. 

 

Georg Oest Mineralölwerk GmbH & Co. KG is now OEST LUBRICANTS GmbH & Co. KG. 

 

The new company name reflects the increasing importance of our international orientation. This is 

accompanied by a more focused, more transparent communication of our future-oriented industry 

solutions. 

 

Nothing will change for you as a business partner! All tax numbers, commercial register numbers and 

addresses remain unchanged. Only the name will change as a result of the name change.  

 

However, the new company name must be taken into account with immediate effect, especially when 

invoicing, as we will no longer be allowed to accept legally binding documents with the old company 

name. This would lead to considerable problems for you and for us in the event of a tax audit at the 

latest, as the documents could be rejected by the tax office. We therefore ask you to change the 

company name to OEST LUBRICANTS GmbH & Co. KG with immediate effect.  

 

If you purchase other products via our energy trading department, these will be traded under a 

separate company name in future. You have been or will be informed of this separately.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Thank you very much!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alexander A. Klein     Dr. Ingo Nösler  

Chairman of the Management Board  Managing Director 


